
                                                                    

 
 
 
      
  
          

HOME & HOSPITAL TUITION 
SERVICE 
 
Albright Education Centre 
South Tipton Campus Site 
Alexandra Road 
Tipton 
West Midlands 
DY4 7NR  
 
Telephone: 0121 533 5806 
 

 
 

   
 

13th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/guardian, 
 
 
On Friday 15th December we would like to invite your child to join us on a trip to Waterstones 
book shop in Birmingham. Your child has been chosen due to their weekly attendance to our book 
club that we run at school on Monday lunchtimes. 
 
We will leave school following break time and take the train from Tipton station into Grand Central 
in Birmingham. We visit Birmingham Central Library, have a walk around the Christmas market 
and head to Waterstones, whereby, if students want to, they can purchase a book.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend this trip then, as the parent/guardian, we need you to 
complete the attached form and return to us by Friday 27th October 2023.  
 
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact myself. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Deeks  
(Head of English) 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Trip to Waterstones, Birmingham– Friday 15th December 2023 
 

 
I agree for my child _______________________________ to attend the trip to Waterstones in 
Birmingham.  
 

 
Signed ____________________________  Date _______________ 
 


